
Community Housing

1540 Broadway, 18th Floor, New York, NY info@communityhousing.com 555-0155

To AWMEC Members,

We kindly request your consideration for inclusion in your annual donation 
program.

We are a not-for-profit community housing service dedicated to supporting the 
local area. Our mission is to assist those in emergency need of short-term 
accommodation.

As a not-for-profit organization, our operations rely solely on the generous 
donations and contributions from the compassionate individuals within our 
community.

At present, we are seeking a donation of $1500 to be allocated towards winter 
blankets. With winter only a couple of months away, numerous individuals in dire 
need are about to face the cold, and your support can provide them with 
much-needed warmth.

If your club approves our request, we would be immensely grateful and willing to 
attend your Members Meeting to provide further insight into the invaluable 
services our community housing offers to the local area.

In the event our request is successful, we kindly ask that you make the donation 
payable to the following bank account:

Community Housing
Bank Name
Account Name
BSB 000 000
Account 123456

Thank you for considering our request, and we look forward to the possibility of 
working together to make a positive impact on the lives of those in need within our 
community.

In faith,

Signature

NAME
ADDRESS
CONTACT DETAILS

1  Brief background

2  Amount 

Requested

3  Purpose Used for

4  Why  its 

Necessary

AWMEC Policy is to have ;-
Any donation request should be supported by a written proposal 
providing brief background on the recipient, purpose for which 
the donation would be used, why this donation is necessary and 

the amount being requested.


